South Mission Viejo Little League

Board of Directors

Meeting Minutes

Tuesday, Sept. 25th, 2012 7:00 pm

CALLED TO ORDER:  By Dane Taylor 7:01 pm

MEMBERS PRESENT:
	Dane Taylor
	Ken Hira
	Velma Frye
	Kelly Black

	Suzanne McCarty
	Jeff DuChateau
	Scott Frye
	Scott Goodman

	Stephanie Vaughan
	Mike Horner
	Bo Haley
	Doug Zettler

	Beth Jackson
	Wendy Glatman
	Jeff Jackson
	Aaron Dak

	
	
	
	


MEMBERS ABSENT:
	Brad Vaughan
	Craig LaTourette
	Chad Sivcovich
	Jim Gerbershagan

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	


Minutes:  Velma Frye made a motion to approve minutes from previous meeting.  Mike Horner seconded.  Motion passed.

CALENDAR OF UPCOMING EVENTS: Dane Taylor informed the BOD that we need to be thinking about recommendations for Angel Day Coordinator and Team Coordinator.  Any recommendations should be given to Jim Gerbershagan and Dane Taylor.  

MISC. ITEMS: Dane Taylor established a Finance Committee to review/approve scholarships.  Ken Hira, Suzanne McCarty, and Stephanie Vaughan were appointed to the committee.

Dane Taylor informed the BOD that a Constitution Committee needs to be formed to review/amend our constitution.  

Dane Taylor attended the District 68 President’s meeting on Sept. 19.  The district informed the presidents that Little League International is considering starting a 50/70 division.  If LL Intl. decides to begin this division, our BOD will need to decide if we would like to participate in it.  

WEBSITE/ONLINE REGISTRATION:  Wendy Glatman reported that she and her committee decided to use League Athletics for our new website design.  Families will be able to register online through this new site.  Suzanne McCarty said that she will still hold 1-2 in person registration dates for those wishing to not register online. 

Jeff DuChateau made a motion to keep registration costs the same as last year ($150 for T-ball and CP, and $175 for Single A and up).  Ken Hira seconded.  Motion passed.  

TRYOUT DATES: Tryouts will be on Jan. 12th and 13th, with Jan. 16th used for make-ups.  In the event of rain, tryouts will be Jan. 19th and 20th, with the 22nd used for make-ups.  
NEXT MEETING: Tues., Oct. 16 @ 7:00.  We will be discussing local rules.  BOD members need to have reviewed the rules prior to meeting and bring a printed copy to meeting.  

MEETING ADJOURNED:  at 8:08 by Dane Taylor.
